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A Renewal Notification to our appreciated clients. 

Our records indicate that your policy has recently renewed, and we wanted to reach out to you. 

First, thank you for your continued business. We appreciate your loyalty and will strive to work hard for you in the future. 

At this time, we are asking that you work with us to assure your policy performs as expected in the future, by reviewing the Renewal paperwork enclosed. Be sure it is complete. This should include any changes to your business or valuations of property.

Again, thank you, and please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Daniels
Partner/Director of Operations
The Insurance Center Group
5488 E State Road 46
Bloomington, IN 47401
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